
Date: October 3, 2018 
 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Kevin Dwyer, Jason Richards, Ted Sockaci, Tim Brosenitch 
 
Absent: Lori Newman  
 
Visitors: Dave Kirkham 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
The minutes of the September 5, 2018 meeting were read. A motion was made by Kevin Dwyer 
to accept the minutes, second by Ted Sockaci. All were in favor. 
 
New Business 
 
Dave Kirkham inquired about a lot line revision in Pine Hill Estates.  Planning Commission did 
not see any issues with proposed plan. 
 
Planning Commission reviewed Beaver County Recorder of Deeds Letter regarding accepting 
paper originals for subdivisions as well as Mylars.  Planning Commission has no comments. 
 
Old Business 
 
None 
 
Correspondence 
 
None 
 
Jason Richards made a motion to adjourn, second by Ted Sockaci. All were in favor. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Jason Richards 
Substitute Secretary, Franklin Township Planning Committee 


